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AWARD OF S$18.479 MILLION CONSULTANCY CONTRACT BY THE PUBLIC 

UTILITIES BOARD 
 

The Board of Directors (“Directors”) of Tritech Group Limited (the “Company” and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that a consortium between its wholly-owned subsidiary, 

Tritech Consultants Pte Ltd (“Tritech Consultants”) and Black & Veatch (Sea) Pte Ltd (the “Black 

Veatch – Tritech Consultants Consortium”), had on 07 November 2014 been awarded a S$18.479 

million contract, “Professional Engineering Services for Murnane Pipeline Project” (the “Contract”) by 
the Public Utilities Board.  
 
Pursuant to the Contract, the Black Veatch – Tritech Consultants Consortium has been appointed as 
consultants for the provision of professional engineering services for a proposed 2200/1600mm 
diameter portable water pipeline system via the Rail Corridor from Murnane Service Reservoir to the 
city, and a spur 1600mm diameter portable pipeline to Fort Canning Service Reservoir. The services 
also include mechanical, electrical, instrumentation, control and automation works, supervisory control 
and data administration works at Murnane Service Reservoir, Fort Canning Service Reservoir and 
along the water pipeline system. 
 
The portion of Contract allocated to Tritech Consultants is S$8,826,000, representing 47.76% of the 
total Contract value. 
 
The commencement date of the Contract is 10 November 2014, and the professional engineering 
services are expected to be completed within 54 months, i.e. till 09 May 2019. 
 
None of the Directors or substantial shareholders of the Company has any interest, direct or indirect, 
in the Contract (other than through their shareholdings in the Company).  
 
The Contract is not expected to have any material impact on the consolidated earnings per share 
and/or net tangible assets per share of the Group for the current financial year ending 31 March 2015. 
 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
Dr Wang Xiaoning 
Managing Director 
 
10 November 2014 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 
Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with 
the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). The Sponsor 
has not independently verified the contents of this announcement.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the 
statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mark Liew, Managing Director, Corporate Finance, at 20 
Cecil Street, #21-02 Equity Plaza, Singapore 049705, telephone (65) 6229 8088. 


